
Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that we only have 3 weeks of school left. These next three weeks will be
packed with end-of-the-year learning and fun activities.  All projects and missing work must be
completed by June 10th in order for us to have time to grade and prepare report cards.  We are
planning engaging and fun end-of-the-year activities for the last week of school.  More
information to come about our daily themes for the week.

Students have begun their research on endangered animals.  Notetaking will be completed by
Wednesday, June 1st.  If students are behind on their notes, I will be assigning it as homework.
We will begin drafting our chapters on Book Creator on Thursday, June 2nd. Books will be due
no later than Friday, June 10th.

The Library Sale is coming up starting next week. Our children will be able to purchase books
on the following dates and times.  Tuesday, May 31 and June 7th from 12:30-1:00 (lunch
recess), Wednesday, June 1st and 8th, during our regularly scheduled time (1-1:30 or
1:30-2:00) and then Sheehan on Monday, June 6th and Smith on Thursday, June 9th.  This is a
great time to have your kids stock up on summer reading! (flier attached)

The last food drive of the year begins on Monday and let’s make it the best one yet.  It is more
than 5 months until we will have another, so let’s make sure to fully stock and even overflow the
shelves.

Enjoy the four-day weekend.  We hope it is filled with lots of moments of joy.

Blessings,

Susan Smith and Valerie Sheehan


